
Disclaimer:  The information provided here is current as of the date of publication but may change as a result of new statutes, regulations, 
or court decisions.  While this notice is intended to be comprehensive, events and situations unanticipated by this notice may occur.  In such 
cases you should contact the department or your tax professional for further guidance. 

  

 
Vehicle Title and Registration 

Notice #22-12 June 2022 

Vehicle Registration Fees  
 

State Portion of Vehicle Registration Fees Waived  

Public Chapter 1143 (2022), effective July 1, 2022, 
waives the state registration fees for Class A and 
Class B motor vehicles upon the renewal of the motor 
vehicle’s registration if the renewal occurs after July 
1, 2022 and before June 30, 2023. Plates expiring 
before or after this period will be subject to the 
ordinary registration fee.  

Class A includes motorcycles and autocycles and 
Class B includes passenger motor vehicles and motor 
homes. The state portion of the fee that is waived 
under this law is ordinarily $16.75 for Class A and 
$23.75 for Class B.  

Additional Fees Not Waived  

Other specific fees that are earmarked for safety and 
system improvement purposes, as well as the 
additional electric vehicle registration fee and county 
fees are not waived.   

 

 

 

For More Information   

Visit www.tn.gov/revenue.  Click on Revenue Help to 
search for answers or to submit an information 
request to one of our agents. 

References   

Pub. Ch. 1143 (2022), Tenn. Code Ann. §§ 55-4-
101(a)(1), 55-4-111(a)(1). 
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